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This term’s school value is respect 
Congratulations to our certificate winners this week: 
Dojos:  Phoebe, Ellis, Kayden, Corey, Charlie, Theo, Jensen & Elena 
Achievement: Ella, Lily, Joshua, Maeve, Noah, Marley, Rowan, Max & 
Archie 
Reading:   Clay, Arthur, Jaicob, Oliver, Ava, Dylan & Harry 
Pro-Stars of the week:   Tyler, Oliver, Sienna & Joshua 

 
Well done to Ellyn who brought in a 
signed picture of Toby Martyn and her 
beautiful, second place trophy for trials 
in the youth category in 2023. Ellyn has 
also been awarded a trophy for being the best junior 
at her judo club. A fantastic end to 2023 Ellyn!  
 

We’ve had a super busy end to the term—Christmas parties, Christmas 
dinner, performances, a visit from Severn Trent and we’ve enjoyed hear-
ing Mr Wildin play Christmas songs on his euphonium.  Congratulations to 
our raffle winners which include: Milo, Joe, Monty, Lily, Brody and Millie 
along with several others. Thank you for your support in fundraising for all  

      of our pupils. 
 

 
 

As a reminder, we return to school on Monday 
8th January. We would like to wish everyone a 
very Merry Christmas and a happy, healthy, 
prosperous New Year. 

Term Dates 2023-2024 
Spring term 2024 
8th January—22nd March 
Half Term: 12th—16th Feb 
 
Summer Term 2024 
8th April—22nd July 
Half Term: 27th—31st May 
 
INSET days: 
May 24th 
July 22nd 

For all children wishing to 
take part in our school's 

fundraising  100 Club  please 
contact the school office.  A 

weekly number will be 
drawn out with the winner 

receiving £5.  

Congratulations to 
Chase   

who is the winner 
this week! 

Upcoming dates 
8th January 2024— School 
starts 
 

22nd January—Skillzone trip 
Woodpecker Class 
 

29th January—Chance to 
Shine Cricket Day 

We promote British Values and uphold our own school values of friendship, determination, respect, 
tolerance, courage and self-belief. As a reminder our Safeguarding, Behaviour, Complaints and 

other policies are on the website should you wish to view them. 



On Monday, Woodpecker class 
were lucky enough to be visit-
ed by Severn Trent Water for a 
special Christmas Quiz. The 
children were all given a treat 
bag with pencils, bookmarks 
and activity books but had to 
answer questions first. We fin-
ished with a festive sing song! 


